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Dear Parent / Carer 

Your child has been issued with an individual exam timetable this week, outlining all SQA exams they 
are sitting this session. They have also been issued with the SQA “Your exams 2023” booklet. This 
booklet includes an information card, which they must fill in and take into each exam. This card must 
include their Name, Scottish Candidate Number (SCN), Date of Birth and Name of School.  It is vitally 
important that your child attends exams at the times specified on their individual exam 
timetable and not the SQA master timetable. We have started some of our afternoon exams up to 30 
minutes earlier in order to allow most exams to finish by the end of the school day. Please note that 
this is not always possible and some exams, particularly where extra time has been added, will 
continue beyond the end of the school day. Alternative transport arrangements need to be made if 
your child is in this situation, as school transport will not be available. 

Our In-school Easter Revision programme has been finalised. If your child has signed up for revision, 
you will receive a letter on Saturday 1st April confirming their allocated sessions. This letter will also 
give instructions on signing in and out of school on these days. Please also remember that the virtual 
revision offer from e-Sgoil will run from 3rd April to 14th April and your child can sign-up using the 
following link: - Individual ESS TTs (Flyer (Portrait)) (e-sgoil.com). I have attached the programme of 
exam preparation days that will run during the SQA exam diet. Your child should attend these exam 
preparation days as part of their study leave entitlement. 

There will be a final SQA Assembly for all pupils in S4, S5 and S6 on Tuesday 18th April. If you 
require any further information at this time, please do not hesitate to contact school 
at breadlabane@pkc.gov.uk. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs L Libreri 

DHT School Improvement 
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